Reader's Workshop

As we return from our Spring Break KC will be
jumping into their Fluency Unit. We will be practicing
reading our Just-Right-Books smoothly and correctly.
Books that come home in Reading Baggies are books
that students can, and have read. They should be fol-
lowing each word with their “reading fingers” and oc-
casionally stopping to ask themselves, “What is hap-
pening so far?” Continue to support your reader by
practicing each night, talking about the books they are
reading, and figuring out tough words together, using
their reading strategies.

Math

Shortly after we return from break we will also
begin to talk about place value and learning about
what the numbers actually mean. We have been
working on addition problems and touched on
some subtraction problems. Students can practice
their basic facts (between 1-10) each night, as
these will be the foundation for future Math work!
We are also collecting measurement tools in our

Number Corner!
Writer’s Workshop

The students continue to shine as we work on

Reminders/Notes

*  Thank you to everyone for making time to sit
down during our conferences. | hope that you
found it informative and helpful. If any questions
or concerns should arise, please do not hesitate
to reach out!

x  Earth Day Center Volunteers Needed! Date/Time

to be sent out soon!

x  Spring Break—April 10th - April 14th

x  First Day Back—April 17th

Thank you so much to those who have reached out
about the birth of our son, Matthew. He is doing so
well, and we could not be happier to be a family of 3!
He continues to sleep during the night (knock on

wood) and has given us so much to be thankful for as
we continue to figure out this whole parenting
thing!!




